
CSAWWA’s 2024 Water Works High School Scholarships

The Chesapeake Section, American Water Works Association (CSAWWA) invites 
you to apply for our 2024 High School Scholarship Award, which is available to 
high school or home-schooled seniors interested in a career in the water utility 
industry. The $1,000 scholarship can be utilized for tuition, fees, books, and 
school supplies for a student attending a college, university, or trade school with 
plans to pursue a career in the water, stormwater or wastewater industries.  Three 
$1,000 scholarships are available. 

Greetings Graduating High School / Homeschool Students!

Eligibility
• Must be in a graduating Class of ‘24 in a Maryland, Delaware or DC high school 

or home school.
• Must be planning to pursue a career in the water, stormwater or wastewater 

industries.
• Must be accepted into a college/university or trade school for the 2024-2025 

school year.

Deadline
The deadline for applying for this scholarship is April 30, 2024, and the award will be 
announced in May 2024.  Applicants will fill out the application form here: 

2024 High School Scholarship Application

Application Questions
What will be the focus of your continuing education?
Describe your water career goals and how this scholarship will help you achieve them. 
Describe any awards, citations, or honors that you received from school and outside 
of school.
Describe and provide examples of your leadership qualities and experience. 
Describe your hobbies and extracurricular activities. Provide additional details for 
water-related activities.

Please send a copy of your transcript to admin@csawwa.org.  Applicants will be 
primarily evaluated on their short answer responses in the application, but their GPA 
will also be taken into consideration.

Please email admin@csawwa.org if you have any questions. 

https://forms.gle/vnADCNzZ8Fj3hw938
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